
 

 

 

 

Dear Room 430 Families, 

I know that this time of year is especially busy and stressful and there are countless items 
on your to do lists, but I have a small assignment for you – let’s call it a bit of homework… 
 
In a million words or less, tell me about your 4th grader. 
 

I am very excited to get to know your 4th grader more this year. I would like to start this 
process with a little help from you. Each student is special and unique in their own way. 
No one knows this better than you. This “assignment” gives you a chance to tell me what 
you think I should know about your 4th grader - their likes and dislikes; hopes and dreams; 
successes and failures; goals and ambitions; strengths and challenges; anything and 
everything which will help me to better know and understand your 4th grader.   

This “assignment” is not graded and your 4th grader will not be penalized if you do not 
send it in.  Please write it, type it, e-mail it (adam.clements@okemosk12.net), or whatever 
works best for you.  Anything you share with me will be held in the strictest of confidence.  
I will never share your comments with anyone else, unless you give me permission to. 

I would appreciate it if you could turn in your “homework” by Friday, September 10.  
However, I certainly understand that you may be very busy, and if you need more time - 
that is perfectly fine. This is an ongoing invitation for a year of open communication.   

Thank you in advance for your participation. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Mr. Clements (Mr. C) 

Mr. Clements - Hiawatha Elementary School - 4th Grade 
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